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CHARGING AHEAD

GRANT TRANSIT AUTHORITY NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Board of Directors of the Grant Transit Authority will hold a public
hearing regarding the adoption of the proposed 2025-2030 Transit
Development Plan and the 2024 Annual Report on Thursday, August 21, 2025,
at 6:30pm at the next scheduled Grant Transit Authority Board of Directors
Meeting. The meeting will be held at the Multimodal Transit Center located at
116 W 5t Ave, Moses Lake, WA. 98837. For remote meeting instructions, visit
www.granttrransit.com. The public is invited to listen and give public
comment during the public hearing.

Saira Martinez

GTA Board Secretary



